
KOTA DAMANSARA, MALAYSIA – RedRadar International, a leading Human Resource Services
provider, proudly announces its commitment to stand in solidarity with the Palestinian
community during their pursuit of stability and prosperity.

In alignment with our company's core values, particularly 'Caring', each member of the RedRadar
International team condemns the recent actions by Israel and is dedicated to continuously
raising awareness about the situation. We believe that spreading awareness and advocating for
a just and peaceful resolution is a significant step towards positive change.

RedRadar International leads in delivering a range of Human Resource services including
Recruitment, HR Outsourcing, Training & HR Consultancy. We are devoted to providing our
clients with the best solutions to meet their Human Resource needs.

We takes pride in continuing to contribute to the global community and playing a role in
advancing sustainability and well-being. We believe that by standing together, we can make a
positive impact on those in need.

With expert proficiency and proven results, RedRadar International is the preferred choice for
clients who prioritize quality and impact in HR services.

For further information about RedRadar International, please visit our website at
www.redradarinternational.com & or via WhatsApp at https://wa.link/betterhr 
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